
May I herewith introduce to you Sir Aubrey and 
Lady Symonds and Mr. H.M. Richards who are going out to 
Canada in about ten days' time for the Conference which 
the National Council of Education is holding at Vancouver?

Sir Aubrey Symonds is Permanent Secretary to the 
Board of Education and Mr. Richards is our senior Chief

Sir Aubrey is a very able administrator and 
came to the Board of Education four years ago from being 
second Secretary at the Ministry of Health, 
was a daughter of the late Sir William Des Voeux.

Mr. Richards has unrivalled knowledge of our

Inspector.

Lady Symonds

educational system and is a man of very broad and humane
views not at all a "dry as bones" person.

I think they will be arriving at Montreal about the 
If you^findr yourself able to offer them any 

hospitality I am sure you would enjoy meeting them.
With kind regards to Lady Currie,

15th May.

I am,

/06/

15th March 1929.

ZZz.z 98,Elm Park Gardens, 
S.W.IO.

s*A

I

111 '

mBE ««pi?m


